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Prayer for First Communion 

It is a blessed day when we receive Jesus in the eucharist. We should thank God 
for this wonderful gift. 

Dear Father, we will soon celebrate a special day. We will receive your Son, Jesus 
Christ, in the eucharist for the very first time. Thank you for sharing Jesus with us 
in the bread and wine at Mass. Help us to be renewed each time we come to the 

table of the Lord. May we live as Jesus showed us, each and every day of our lives. Hear 
our prayers as we prepare for First Communion. Amen 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Sun 27 May 
10.30 Mass Gr 4H Eucharist 
Tues 5 June 
World Environment Day 
Italian Week 
Sun 3 June 
10.30 Mass Gr 4G Eucharist 
Fri 8 June 
Parish Movie 
Sacred Heart Mass 11.00am 
Mon 11 June 
Queen’s Birthday Public Holi-
day. No school for the children 
Fri 22 June 
9.00am Community Class-
rooms 
Wed 27 June 
3 Way Learning Conversations 
3.30-6.00pm 
Thur 28 June 
3 Way Learning Conversations 
8.00am-3.00pm No school for 
the children 
Fri 29 June 
Last day of term 2 at 3.15pm 
Mon 16 & Tues 17 July 
Staff Conference No school for 
the children 
Wed 18 July 
Term 3 begins for children 
 
SACRAMENTS 
Eucharist (Year 4) 
Sun 27 May 10.30am (4H) 
Sun 3 June 10.30am (4G) 
Reconciliation (Year 3) 
Thurs 6 Sept 7.00pm 
Confirmation (Year 6) 
Fri 16 November 7.00pm 

God has made us what we are, and in our union with Jesus Christ he has created us for a life of 
good deeds, which he has already prepared for us to do.  Ephesians 2:10 

Dear Parent, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who participated in the Our Lady’s 
School Athletics Day. It was a real community event with staff, parents and children work-
ing together to make it the fun and successful event that it was. A special thank you to all 
our wonderful parent volunteers who helped to run the various events. You were fantastic 
and we could not have done it without you! In particular I would like to thank Ms. Joanne 
McManus, our dedicated PE Leader for preparing the children so well. Ms. McManus is an 
outstanding role model for our children. She always encourages them to do their best and 
provides both inspiration and motivation to all of our students. Thank you Ms. McManus 
and thank you to everyone!  
 
It is a very exciting time for the children of 4H who this Sunday and 4G next Sunday, will 
be receiving their First Eucharist. I ask you to join me in praying for the children as they 
make their final preparations. May they always keep their hearts open and allow the love 
of Jesus into their lives. 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 
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CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to the following students who won a prize in the Walk Safely To School Raffle! 

 

FI Scarlett P FJ Will P 1K Mila K 1L Natania P 2M Harrison H 

2N Digby M 3E Sophie T 3F Kayla T 4G Luca G 4H Matilda F 

5C James F 5D Lilee F 6A Liam McC 6B Lucas H  





Congratulations to everyone especially Ms McManus on another wonderful Our Lady’s Athletics 
Day! 

 
Final results were: 

    Equal 1st  Chisholm and Mazenod  479 points 
    3rd   MacKillop     423 points 
    4th   Woods     404 points 







The Feast of the Sacred Heart - Mass June 8 at 11.00am 

 

The Feast of the Sacred Heart, celebrated in June, is a special day for our school. On this day we celebrate 
the love of God for us and in our response we are called to spread that love in our relationships and by our 
actions.  "God has no other hands but ours to show His love to the world." 
Each year at this time Our Lady’s supports the work of St Vincent de Paul Society in the local community by 
collecting a gold coin donation for blankets for their Winter Appeal. Please help us spread the love and com-
passion with a donation that can be sent to the school via your child leading up to Friday 8th June. 

Please join us for Mass on Friday 8th June @ 11am where the students will lead us in prayer. 
 
Prayer 

Reveal Thy Sacred Heart to me, O Jesus, and show me its attractions.  

Unite me to it for ever. Grant that all my aspirations and all the beats of my 

heart,  

which cease not even while I sleep, may be a testimonial to Thee of my love for 

Thee  

and may say to Thee: Yes, Lord, I am all Thine; the pledge of my allegiance to 

Thee rests  

ever in my heart and will never cease to be there. 

Do Thou accept the slight amount of good that I do and be graciously pleased to repair  

all my wrongdoing; so that I may be able to bless Thee in time and in eternity. Amen. 

 

 
 

 
 

School Closure Day Programs!  
Please come and join us at our Camp Australia School Closure Day Program 

for non-stop fun with friends, including outdoor group games, sport, art & 

craft and much more!!!  
Time: 8:00am to 6.00pm 

Where: The After School Care Room at Our Lady’s School 
What to bring: Morning Tea and Lunch.  

Breakfast and Afternoon Tea will be provided! 
Fees: $59.00 per child minus CCB/CCR benefits 

 

Please visit our website www.campaustralia.com.au or contact our Customer Service 
Team on 1300 105 343 to register your child for the School Closure Day program. 

 

Please Note: 18 Minimum bookings are required to operate the School Closure Day Program, so please 

book in as soon as you can. You will be notified 7 days prior to the School Closure Day if the session is 

no longer running. 

When: 

28th June 
16th July 
17th July 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au


PARENTS AND FRIENDS NEWS 
 

The Parents and Friends committee are looking at holding a school fete this 
year, to do so will need to form a fete sub-committee to help organise and 
run it! 
If you are would be interested in joining this or helping out in anyway please email Michelle at michelle83da-
vis@hotmail.com 
Many hands make light work! 
 
Also a reminder about our P&F Meeting is on TOMORROW Friday May 25 at 8.45am in the Hall Kitchen. 
Please remember to sign in at the Office before you go into the Kitchen for the Meeting. All welcome! 
 
Thanks,  Michelle Hayes 
P&F President 

ART ROOM NEWS 
 
The art room is needing any old white sheets that we can cut up to use for batik art. 
We are also after old taps, small castor wheels and handles. These will be used to embellish clay 
creatures. 
We are always looking for used, washed foam meat trays that we use as paint pal-
ettes. 
If you have any old calendars, the type with landscape photos we are also collecting 
these. Please drop off at the Art Room on Tuesdays, Wednesdays or Thursdays. 
 
Miss Pina 
Pina McDonald Art Teacher 

 
 
 

We invite all parents to our Community Classroom morning.  
It will be a great opportunity to connect with some of your child’s learning in 

the classroom. 

 

When: Friday 22nd June 

Time: 9:00am 

Where: Classrooms 

 

More information will be sent home soon. 
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